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Irvine Partner Pens Article on how Hospitality Employers
Should Handle Cannabis in The Workplace

Publication

12.02.22


In a bylined article published in Hotel Executive, John Mavros provides a detailed description of the

ever-changing landscape surrounding cannabis law in the workplace. He explains that the federal

and state cannabis laws often leave hospitality employers confused about whether their drug-free

workplace policies violate the law. He proceeds to discuss drug-free workplace policies, the legality

of drug testing for cannabis, and the types of drug testing available.

To read the article visit Hotel Executive.
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